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[ LTO MEMORANDUM, May 04, 2009 ]

TRANSMITTAL OF COMMUNICATION TO RCAP TO LTO-
ACCREDITED PHYSICIANS

It has been observed that the delivery of communications to concerned
Accredited
Physicians have been much delayed resulting in one of the non-conformities in CIPI
report.

In this regard, so as not to delay the transmittal of communications,
 the Central
Office Committee on Accreditation of Physicians is directed
 to transmit facsimile
copies of the communications each to the Regional
Committee on Accreditation of
Physicians and the Accredited Physicians.
 The certified true copy of the
communication will be transmitted through the usual process.

For strict compliance.

Adopted: 04 May 2009

(SGD.) ARTURO C. LOMIBAO 

Assistant Secretary
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